
Date : 2/24/2021 3:32:00 PM
From : "Bradley Furuya" 
To : "Tcharssov, Andrei" 
Subject : Re: Scope question for the Sunset + Wilcox Project WSA Request
﻿
Hi Andrei,

Thanks for reaching out.  The project does not require a general plan amendment.

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning

On Wed, Feb 24, 2021 at 11:14 AM Tcharssov, Andrei
<Andrei.Tcharssov@ladwp.com> wrote:

Bradley,

 

It was not clear in your request letter whether the project required a general plan
amendment. Please let me know. Thanks.
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